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Subject: Walla Walla Solar Farm Modification 2 (SSD-9874-Mod-2)
Response to Submissions

Dear Mr Beckett

The exhibition of the Modification Report for Walla Walla Solar Farm Modification 2 concluded on 16
May 2022.

The Department received 33 submissions from the general public on the project and received advice
from five government agencies. The Department notes that advice from Greater Hume Council, the
Biodiversity and Conservation Division of the Department and DPIE Water are still outstanding and
will be forwarded to you once received. All submissions received by the Department during the
exhibition can be viewed on the Department’'s website at
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/mod-2-project-layout-changes.

You are requested to prepare a written response to the full range of matters and recommendations
raised in the public submissions and agency advice by Tuesday 7 June 2022. The written response
must be in the form of a submissions report that has been prepared having regard to the State
Significant Development Guidelines (2021). The Preparing a Submissions Report Guideline forms
part of the SSD Guidelines (Appendix C).

Please lodge your response by progressing the application on the major projects planning portal
https://majorprojects.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/.

If you have any questions, please contact Andy Nixey, who can be contacted on 9274 6379 or at
andy.nixey@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
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Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments

as delegate for the Planning Secretary
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